
SELECT COMMITTEE INTO BARANGAROO SIGHTLINES  

Supplementary questions and questions on notice  
directed to Mr Tim Robertson 

 

Q3. What conversations did you have with Tim Reardon in regards to the delays in the 
issuance of the sightlines notice to Grocon?  

The timing of the issuance of the sightlines notice to Grocon was noted in the 

memorandum dated 23 August 2019 from Mr Paris, Mr Kelman and myself to Mr Draper 

and Mr Reardon (on page 3).  I do not recall any conversations between myself and Mr 

Reardon on that topic.   

 


